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T0 : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS, MUNICIPAL MAYORS,
ARMM REGIONAL GOVERNOR, AND DILG REGIONAL DIRECTORS

SUBJECT : POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES NATIONAL
CONFERENCE ON THE PHILIPPINE-ASEAN INTEGRATION ON AUGUST
15-16, 2018, AND NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON THE PHILIPPINE LOCAL
HISTORY ON AUGUST 22-24, 2018

In line with the efforts to rekindle history and value diplomatic relations with other
ASEAN nations, among teachers, students and the public, the Polytechnic University of the
Philippines (PUP), through its Department of History, will hold the following activities:

1. 2-day National Conference on the Philippine-ASEAN Integration on
August 15-16, 2018, and

2. 3-day National Conference on the Philippine Local History, on August
22-24,2018,

Both events will be held at the Bulwagang Bonifacio of the Ninoy Aquino
Library and Learning Resources Center of the PUP Main Campus, Sta.
Mesa, City of Manila.

The first conference, which will be held in partnership with Institute of Human and
Social Development, aims to orient the participants on the different aspects of Philippine-
ASEAN connection. Said conference will also provide a venue for discussions on various
themes, such as The Philippines and the ASEAN Historical and Cultural Connection, Politico-
Security Issues, Problems, Prospects and Opportunities. The second conference will serve as
a venue for fostering more researches and better instruction about Philippine-ASEAN relation
in the academe.

In this connection, all Provincial Governors, City Mayors, and Municipal Mayors or their
authorized representatives, are encouraged to participate in the said conferences, which are
free of charge.

For other details, the PUP Secretariat can be reached through Mobile Number (+63)
0906-147-0340 or 0926-873-1219, or at puphistoryaseanconference2018@gmail.com.

The DILG-ARMM Regional Governor and all DILG Regional Directors are also directed
1o cause the widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular within their respective areas
of jurisdiction.
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